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The City of Durham Department of Community Development (DCD) has opened the 
application process for both federal and local funding.  As a follow up to the Application 
Workshop held on December 12th, DCD will host a Pre-Proposal Question and Answer 
Session on December 20th at 1 pm.  This session will be held at:  
  

Department of Community Development 
807 E. Main Street, Building 2, Suite 200 
Durham, NC 27701 

  
During this session, staff will be available to answer questions about the following requests 
for proposal: 
  

 Preservation of Multifamily Affordable Housing 
 Neighborhood Stabilization (Dedicated Housing Fund) 
 Neighborhood Stabilization (HOME and HOME-CHDO) 
 Minor Repair  

  
Please note that staff will not be answering questions about the Emergency Solutions 
Grant/Dedicated Housing Fund application for Rapid Rehousing at this session.  Questions 
about this application should be submitted in writing via ZoomGrants. 
  
For information about the current funding applications or to begin the application process, 
please go to DCD’s Website at the link below and select “Apply via ZoomGrants”.  
Instructions and guidance on the application process and contacts for guidance and support 
are outlined inside ZoomGrants.   
  
https://durhamnc.gov/445/Community-Development 
 

 
  
Deadline for submission is February 2, 2017, at 3pm EST. 
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